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A Special Meeting of the Bryan City School District Board of Education was held on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 at 7:00 
PM at the Bryan Middle/High School Commons Area. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
The Board Members present at roll call were Emily Ebaugh, Cindra Keeler, and Tom Lingvai.  
 
Administrators present were: Diana Savage, Rob Rosswurm, and Chad Bassett. Guests in attendance included: 
Chis Malanga, Bill Martin, Steve Hess, Carrie Schlade, Doug Johnson, Erin Harris, Brian Davies, Jason Beals, and 
Sue Sumpter. 
 
Public Participation                   
Bill Martin, Chairman of the “Yes for Bryan” Levy Committee, gave a PowerPoint presentation regarding the 
renewal of the five year emergency levy that generates $1,910,000 for operating expenses.  The levy is not a new 
tax, but a renewal of a levy originally passed in 2002 that has been previously renewed in 2007 and 2012. 
 
ADJOURNMENT   40-17 
Tom Lingvai moved and Cindra Keeler seconded a motion for adjournment at 7:35PM. 
 
Roll Call ~ Ayes: Ebaugh, Keeler, and Lingvai.  Nays: None.  Abstain: None. 
Thereupon, President declared the meeting adjourned at 7:35PM. 
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